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President Dave Cook led us in the Pledge.  Instead of the invocation, he asked each of 
us to think about one thing we are grateful for and share with the people at our table.  
 
Guests 
 
Scott Cook, Dave’s nephew 
Kelsey Journell, guest of Mary Lawthers and prospective member 
Anwei Law, Seneca Falls It’s A Wonderful Life Museum   
 
50/50 Raffle 
 
Charlie Bauder split $10/$10 with polio plus 
 
Announcements 
 

• Charlie Bauder – Five spots are still open for the Salvation Army bell ringing on 
December 24. 

• Dave Cook – “Drive Through Santa” is Sunday, December 13 from 11 am to 2 
pm at Ventosa 

• Mike Rusinko – The Santa Hotline is on December 16 and 17 from 6 pm to 7 pm 
on Mix 98.5.  The call-in number is 1-800-648-0941. 

• Susie Flick – Next week the Interactors will be holding a service auction.  If 
anyone has a service need (babysitting, help with a smartphone, running 
errands, etc.) contact her before next Wednesday. 

 
Fines and Happy Dollars 
 

• Ray Ciancaglini– Didn’t have to drive in with Dave 

• Ken Steadman  - $20 fine 

• Susie Flick – Happy we are all healthy 
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Next week:   

Interact Service Auction  



• Dave Cook – Paid a fine for calling Ted Baker “Ray” on the radio 

• John Watson – For all the people on Zoom 

• Bruce Tuxill – In honor of his childhood hero Chuck Yeager who recently passed 
away. 

 
Program 
 
Kerry Lippincott introduced our speaker, Anwei Law, one of the founders of the Seneca 
Falls It’s A Wonderful Life Museum.  The museum was founded in 2010 and is located 
in Seneca Falls’ first theater.  The museum’s three day It’s A Wonderful Life Festival 
has gone virtual this year and will be held December 11-13.  Among the activities are 
presentations by the actors who played the Baily children, a virtual 5k walk/run, Zoom 
plays, and a tour of sites in California where the movie was made.  For a schedule and 
a list of programs visit their website https://www.wonderfullifemuseum.com/.  To attend 
the festival, people must register through the website.  Next year will be the movie’s 75th 
anniversary and the museum is planning a variety of activities.   

 
 
Submitted by Kerry Lippincott 
 

  
 
 
 
 

Four way test: 
 “Of the things we think, say or do:” 

 
1. Is it The Truth? 

2. Is it Fair to All Concerned? 
3. Will it Build Goodwill and Better Friendships? 

4. Will it be beneficial for All Concerned? 
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